
From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: 3/10/2011 8:59:49 AM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: 100

Got it. Thanks!

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2011 8:59 AM 
To: Prosper, Terrie
D.
Subject: RE: 100

Hi Terrie, we're both perpetually playing catch-up.
So what we decided to do is make an additional pass through the document to 
make triple sure that the all of the cities and other locations identified were 
correct. Brian sent over yesterday an updated Top 100 list to Paul with a 
summary of the locational updates made (in general, the changes were made to be 
more specific as to location, or to reflect a correction where a location is 
right on the border of two municipalities and we needed to correct for the right 
city, etc.). If you could put the revised T100 on the CPUC web site, that 
would be great - that way if municipalities check it they will be properly 
identified. Call me w/ questions, and thanks for your patience.
Thanks and be well,

Trina

From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
[mailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2011 
4:34 PM
To: Horner, Trina
Subject: 100

Hi Trina,

SB GT&S 0044919

mailto:TNHc@pge.com
mailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov


Sorry I didn't get back to you last
week re: the 100 list! Do we need to change the document?

Thanks!

Terrie

SB GT&S 0044920


